
Dear Mr. Muhammed Abdul Husson,  

 

Greetings for the day! 

  

I'm writing this letter to offer my sincere apologies for the misunderstanding and subsequent misrepresentation 

of your article titled “Disproving Constancy of Light Speed in Special Relativity”. It has come to my 

attention that my interpretation of your work was flawed, and I deeply regret any harm or inconvenience caused 

as a result.  

 

I acknowledge that my misinterpretation of your article led to an inaccurate representation of your ideas, which 

is not only disrespectful but also undermines the integrity of your work. It was never my intention to 

misrepresent your ideas or discredit your research, and I take full responsibility for the error. I understand the 

amount of effort, time, and expertise you invested in producing the article, and I genuinely regret the unintended 

consequences of my misinterpretation. Your work deserves to be accurately portrayed and respected within the 

academic community and beyond. In light of the situation, we removed the retraction note and updated your 

article online. I will take immediate steps to correct the mistake and ensure that the accurate information is 

disseminated to rectify the damage caused.  

 

Once again, I want to extend my sincerest apologies for the misunderstanding and misrepresentation of your 

work. Your contributions to the field are highly regarded, and I deeply regret any harm caused to your 

professional reputation. I hope that you can find it in your heart to forgive my mistake and grant me an 

opportunity to learn from this experience.  

 

Thank you for your understanding and patience. I look forward to hearing from you and taking the necessary 

steps to rectify the situation.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

  

With Best Regards,     

Sofia Lilia    

Editorial Manager 

Journal of Lasers, Optics & Photonics  


